
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

HUNTINGDON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

JULY 5, 2018 

7:00 P.M. 

 

The Special Council Meeting of Huntingdon Borough Council was called to order by 

President Nicole Houck on Thursday, July 5, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in the Borough Conference 

Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652. 

 

Roll call was taken and the following members were present: President Nicole Houck, 

Vice President Sean Steeg, Councilmember David Quarry, Councilmember James Bair, 

Jr., Councilmember Johnathan Hyde, Councilmember Terry Green, Mayor David 

Wessels and Borough Manager Daniel Varner. 

 

Richard King took the minutes of the Special Council Meeting. 

 

Visitors present: April Feagley 

 

This meeting is for the express purpose to rebid the Trickling Filter Media replacement. 

 

The bids received were from the following contractors: 

 

 Hickes Associates  $869,668.00 

 Konzel Construction  $949,000.00 

 Global Heavy Corp  $868,000.00 

 HRI, Inc   $875,000.00 

 McCrossin   $945,000.00 

 Heisey Mechanical, LTD $864,650.00 

 

The Engineer of GDF after review, recommended Heisey Mechanical, LTD for 

$864,650.00. 

 

Motion was made by Vice President Sean Steeg and Councilmember Dave Quarry to 

go with the recommendation of GDF to approve the bid of Heisey Mechanical, LTD to 

do the Trickling Filter Media Replacement.  Motion Carried. 

 

Executive Session was called at 7:02 P.M. to go over Personnel issues. 

 

Executive Session was reconvened at 7:14 P.M. 

 

The Executive Committee approved to advertise for the position of Borough Secretary 

and Part Time Temporary Assistant to the Borough Manager. 

 



Mayor stated that the Moose Lodge #223 will be having a Moose Riders LOOMATIC 

Motorcycle ride on August 17, 2018 and wanted permission of Borough Council to lift 

the Open Container Ordinance for this event.  The lodge wants to close the street in 

front of their building to the corner.  The committee recommends that this be put into a 

Resolutions and then presented.  The Mayor will get with the Borough Solicitor on this. 

 

Councilman James Bair reminded everyone the 4th Street Bridge closing will start on July 

11, 2018 and will be closed for 35 days.  He stated that GODEZI will be shuttling people 

from one side to the other.  The shuttle will run from 6:30 A.M. to 8:00 PM, Monday thru 

Thursday and from 6:30 A.M. to 9:00 P.M. Friday, Saturday and Sunday. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 by Vice President Sean Steeg and Councilman David 

Quarry.   


